
Treasurer’s Report 2019 

 

The accounts and financial statements for the year ending 31st March 2019 have now 
been completed by Sally Aungier Bookkeeping Limited.  The club remains in a sound 
financial position due to the efforts of a number of club members who work hard to 
ensure funds are generated to supplement the squad fees paid by the swimmers.  

Cheryl Ellis, Swim School Manager, ensures the hiring of the clubroom for training.  
Other monies raised are from galas, the yearly presentation, contributions towards 
activity days, the swim shop and sweet shop all play a huge part in keeping the club 
going.  

Thank you also to those that donate gifts for raffle prizes – another great way of raising 
funds. 

Thank you all for your ongoing support and efforts to keep our club running smoothly. 

 


